
Following the 2018 election, Democratic legislators held a significant majority in the House of 
Representatives and the Republicans maintained their slim majority in the Senate. Though several 
pieces of pro-life legislation were introduced in both bodies, only the Senate heard them in committee 
and advanced them through the process.

The Senate had no scored votes in 2019. However, the following bills were given committee 
hearings and included in the Senate version of the HHS omnibus bill:

S.F. 1168, which would require a woman the opportunity to view her ultrasound prior to an 
abortion, if an ultrasound is being done

S.F. 1462, which would increase funding for the Positive Alternatives grant program

S.F. 1471, which would require Woman’s Right to Know informed consent information to be 
posted on abortion provider websites

S.F. 1609, the Pain Capable Unborn Child Protection Act

S.F. 2195, which would establish a grant to support perinatal hospice programs
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